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September 2014 

 
 
Criminal Justice Institute 
 
Project to repurpose space for the Fire Academy is complete. The Certificate of Occupancy was 
issued on June 19, 2014.   
 
The expansion of the thermal energy storage system was completed on August 20, 2014. 
 
 
East Campus – Film, Sound, Music Technology and Plant Operations Facility 
 
Design meetings continue to determine final building programs and the most appropriate layout. 
Skanska has been approved as the Construction Manager and is now fully engaged with the 
design team.  It was determined that while it may cost a little more, it would be better to separate 
the academic functions from the facilities functions.  A recommended solution will be taken to 
the Board of Trustees. 
 
The new space is currently scheduled to open in the fall of 2016 and will be approximately 
43,000 square feet. 
  
 
 


